
 

New York Newsletter  

Friday 4th February 2022 

New York Primary School 
Langrick Rd, New York, 
Lincolnshire, LN4 4XH 

 
 

Telephone/Fax: 01205 280320 

lisa.hawkins@newyork.lincs.sch.uk 

 www.newyork.lincs.sch.uk 

Twitter: FVandNY 

 

   
    

Dear Parents and Carers:  

Sportshall Athletics: 

It was absolutely wonderful to be able to take part in the Sportshall Athletics once again last Friday - the children were brilliant, 
the atmosphere electric, a wonderful experience for the children to be a part of… Same again today! 

    

E-safety: 
Report - Children's Wellbeing in a Digital World – 2022… 
Internet Matters in partnership with University of Leicester and Revealing Reality have released a new report in relation to digital 
technology and wellbeing which shows 'striking differences between children of different ages, genders and demographic 

backgrounds. There are some interesting key findings… 

• While displaying some positive impacts, greater social media use, especially among girls, was associated with increased negative 
impacts on wellbeing. 

• Vulnerable children experience more of the negative impacts of digital technology on wellbeing than their less vulnerable peers. 

You can read the full report HERE. 

Instagram Accounts being Hijacked… 
A concerning new tactic is to send a message to an Instagram user stating that a recent posted photo contains copyright material. 
In order to appeal, you have to click a link in the message, input your username/password and appeal the copyright claim. At each 
stage, the message and design is very much Instagram. This as a phishing scam. Once the offender has the user credentials they 
hijack the account and demand money. 

To read more click HERE, there are screenshots on the page that may help you to highlight this with students. 

School Transport: 
If your child is starting primary school or transferring to secondary school in September 2022 they may be eligible for school 
transport. If you think your child is eligible please apply for transport as soon as you have your offer of a school place.  Applications 
can be made online at the website below or a telephone application can be made by contacting the Customer Service Centre on 
01522 782020. For more information about the home to school transport policy and online applications please go to 
www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-college-transport.   Queries can be emailed to schooltransportapplications@lincolnshire.gov.uk. 

Headteacher Awards: 

Harley Hulley Reaching above the stars 
Kaiden Toulson Reaching above the stars 
James King Reaching above the stars 
Harriet Dixon Thoughtful ideas during R.E. 

Bailey Wright-Marriott Reaching above the stars 
Thomas Roberts Applying newly learnt vocabulary to his work 
Alfie Nicholson Persevering when faced with difficulty 
 

House Point Winners:  
The Blue Sapphires! 

Stars of the Week:  
 

Class 1: Bradley Barnes    

Class 2: Harriet Dixon 

 

Shining Stars: 
Freyja Newman Increased confidence & progress in maths 

Corben Place Brilliant effort in his work 
Sunny Birks Thoughtfulness towards others 
Amy King Thoughtful and creative ideas 
Nancie Mastin Progress in problem solving in maths 

Nevan Lawrence Progress in problem solving in maths 
  

Dates for your diary: 

End of Term 3 Friday 11th February 2022 

Parents’ Meetings Tuesday 22nd March 2022 

Start of Term 4 Monday 21st February 2022 

End of Term 4 Thursday 31st March 2022 

Start of Term 5 Wednesday 20th April 2022 

Langdale Residential – Parents meeting Monday 23rd May 2022 – 3.00pm 

End of Term 5 Friday 27th May 2022 

Start of Term 6 Monday 6th June 2022 
Langdale Residential  Tues 7th – Fri 10th June 2022 

End of Term 6 Friday 22nd July 2022 
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